From: Goad, Erica - FS

To: "Nudelman, Joel L (DNR)"
Cc: Jacobson, Richard -FS; Brigham, Delilah -FS; Aragon, Lucy - FS; King, John D (DNR); Staunton, Gregory D (DNR)
Subject: RE: Road access permit status
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:24:00 PM
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Thank you Joel! We will certainly keep you posted on the progress. Please don’t hesitate to reach
out to me with any additional questions.

Erica

From: Nudelman, Joel L (DNR) <joel.nudelman@alaska.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:18 PM

To: Goad, Erica - FS <erica.goad@usda.gov>

Cc: Jacobson, Richard -FS <richard.jacobson@usda.gov>; Brigham, Delilah -FS
<delilah.brigham@usda.gov>; Aragon, Lucy - FS <Lucy.Aragon@usda.gov>; King, John D (DNR)
<john.king@alaska.gov>; Staunton, Gregory D (DNR) <greg.staunton@alaska.gov>

Subject: RE: Road access permit status

Hello Erica,

Thanks for speaking with me today and moving forward with the two SF-299’s submitted by DNR-
Forestry. As discussed, DNR-DOF wishes to keep the Thorne Bay Watch subdivision project separate
from Heceta project so that the permit application of one won’t hinder the other if concerns were to
arise. You stated that both would be reviewed simultaneously under NEPA, however they would be
issued as separate permits. Please make me aware of any concerns on either project as you move
ahead with the NEPA process.

Regarding your email below, you are correct in that the SF-299 for Thorne Bay Watch subdivision is
for temporary use at this time, so pulling the drainage structures on the USFS portion will take

place. The only caveat to this would be if DNR-Mining, Land and Water were to begin their separate
permit application prior to timber harvest completion. As discussed, this would support their long-
range plans of a subdivision on the property, whereby the USFS road segment would be needed for
access. Itis likely that DNR-MLW’s efforts won’t be overlapping DNR-DOF’s efforts before the timber
harvest is finished, so closing the road will be part of the timber harvest plan.

I've added John King (DNR-Mining, Land and Water) and Greg Staunton, SE Area Forester (DNR-DOF)
to this email group.

Thank you,
Joel

From: Goad, Erica - FS <erica.goad@usda.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:28 AM
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